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Information Letter no. 52-2014 
 
 

Dear Member Federations, 
 
we need your urgent cooperation for a very important financial issue. 
 
The FIE has decided to give in the future only a financial support for federations, who 
for sure participate at World Championships. 
Thus we need to know whether your federation is going to participate at the next 
Junior/Cadet World Championships in Tashkent in April 2015. Only if you reply to us 
until 20th January 2015 you can expect the financial assistance as usual by the FIE. 
 
We kindly ask you to treat this matter as top urgent, and we expect your answer, either 
yes or no, until the set deadline. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Max Geuter 
General Secretary 
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